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THE BREAD OF LIFE 

Bread may be the staff of life, but for this staff member it’s toast 
and marmalade that’s my staple. And I’m lucky enough to have a 
wife and mother who both make outstanding marmalade. (The last 
lot of the marmalade that my mumma made was from blood 
oranges and it’s good! ) 

I know that not everyone is as cultured and likes marmalade and 
that’s why God created tomatoes. Toast and tomato. Salt and 
pepper. Great tucker.  

But what would toast and tomato be without bread?   (Just tomato 
I guess),  but what would life be like without bread? Sandwiches 
would fall apart and toast wouldn’t be so hot. Caesar salads would 
be crouton less and what sort of soldiers would we dip in to soft 
boiled eggs? 

I propose a toast to toast. Where would we be without it? 

As we follow the Lord’s Prayer through this week we come to ‘give 
us today, our daily bread’.  In this one bite sized sentence Jesus tells 
us that he cares for our ‘here and now’ and daily provision. But 
when we dip deeper in to the Bread of Life, Jesus is offering to feed 
our souls, with food that sustains and nourishes forever. 

Like normal bread that we need to eat regularly to be strong and 
healthy, we also need to feed regularly on the Bread of Life. 

 

Without it, we’re toast! 

 

Daryl 

Dates to 
Remember 

Week 7 
Thurs 2 Sept: Fathers Day 
Gift Stall    
Fri 3 Sept:  Student Free 
Day  
Sun 5 Sept: Fathers Day 
 
Week 8 
Weds 8 Sept: SAPSASA  
Athletics Day 
Thurs 9 Sept: Hot Shots 
Tennis Carnival  
 
Week 9 
Weds 15 Sept: Open 
morning 9.30am 
Fri 17 Sept: Colour 
Explosion School Fun Run 
(after lunch on the oval) 
Week 10 
Fri 24 Sept: Sports Day 
(Gawler Sports and 
Community Centre) 
END OF TERM 3 

 

2021 Term Dates  

Term 3 
Monday 19 July to  
Friday 24  September 
(10 weeks) 
Term 4 
Monday 11 October to 
Wednesday 8 December  
(9 weeks) 
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BOOK WEEK 21-27 AUGUST 

On Tuesday 17th August, Perform Education visited Immanuel to present their Book Week 
performance “Bigger, Brighter, Better” to our Year F-3 students. The performance included 
song and dance and a wonderful storyline which showcased various Australian Authors and 
their latest books. These included “Ellies’ Dragon” by Bob Graham, “Strangers on Country” by 
Dave Hartley and Kirsty Murray and “How to make a bird” by  Meg McKinlay. We learnt 
“Don’t give up  on your dreams and what’s important” 
“Hang on, tough it out, don’t let go, stay with it” 

Our Book Week Dress Up Day was held today. Students came to school dressed up in a 
costume based on a favourite book character. 
Although we were unable to hold our usual 
Parade  with parents attending it was still a really 
bright and fun  day. We all had a ball dressing up 
and participating in the Book Week activities! 
 
“I loved seeing the costume changes and the story 
telling in the play” (Sienna T, FP) 

Photos of our Book Week dress up day to come in the next edition of Immanuel Insights. 

LSO THANKYOU! 

On Wednesday we celebrated our 
amazing LSO team with a Covid friendly 
morning tea at recess time.  

A huge thank you to all of our Classroom 
and Administration LSO’s, we appreciate 
everything you do to support the 
students, teachers and our school 
community. 

Thankyou to Mrs Darby for arranging the 
celebrations. 
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SCHOOL CONCERT  

This year our Upper Primary classes (4,5,6) are performing in our Annual School concert. It 
will take on a different format this year due to our building works and Covid Restrictions. 
Each class will have their own theme and their performance will be recorded and uploaded 
onto Seesaw for Parents and caregivers to enjoy from home. 
 
More information will be available soon. 

SCIENCE WEEK 

Our celebration of Science Week included an incursion on Tuesday and Thursday, where the 
Marine Discovery Centre came to visit.  Students were treated to the opportunity to take part 
in some interactive science learning activities based around marine environments, 
sustainability and Aboriginal education.  The students enjoyed the opportunity for hands on 
learning and the virtual reality goggles were a big hit.  It was 
a super interesting event where the students learnt a lot 
about Marine life and how we can help conserve it.  
Thank you to the P & F for organising & funding this event 
for us.  
 
“I liked the idea of what they do, the activities looking 
through the VR was cool and one was looking at a pufferfish 
in a microscope.” (Evie C, SU) 
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SAKG GARDEN 
 

Last week’s lesson was all about propagating. Propagating is when 
you take a sample from one plant and growing that sample into 
another plant. This is a sustainable way of gardening and it 
doesn’t cost anything. We also talked about selling the new plants 
and making money. 

 

Here is a step by step guide… 

Step 1: Take around a fifteen centimetre cutting of a plant. 

Step 2: Remove leaves from the bottom 2 thirds of the cutting. 

Step 3: Dip the cutting in a hormone liquid (or honey if don’t 
have that). 

Step 4: Then put it in a pot full of seed raising mix, wait a couple 
of months for roots to form. 

Step 5: After roots have formed place it in a bigger pot, or the 
garden. 

 

In the lesson we tried propagating rosemary, lavender, salt bush, 
geranium, daisy and succulents.  

 

“I was hoping the plants worked. I snuck a look in the glasshouse 
later in the week to check on them.” (Levi 5K) 

“I enjoyed working with the Geranium plants because they smell 
so nice.” (Alyssa 5K) 

“I liked learning how to do the clipping, I have also started 
propagating my own Rosemary at home.” (David 5T) 

 

iGOSH 

Pupil Free Day: Fri 3 Sept. 
Bookings have closed. If 
needed please email 
Katrina. 

The Sept/Oct Vac Care 
program is out!. Bookings 
can be made at 
www.carebookings.com.au. 
Bookings close Friday 17 
Sept at 2pm. Confirmation 
letters will come home 
Monday 20 Sept. 

Online bookings for each 
week close at 2pm on the 
Friday prior.  Any changes 
or new bookings then need 
to be made direct with 
Katrina via phone , text or 
email, please do not just 
turn up on the day as we 
staff according to numbers 
of children and we must 
adhere to this.  

It is essential that you either 
ring, text or email Katrina 
when needing to book your 
child(ren) in. Please do not 
just turn up with them, 
especially in the mornings. 
We staff according to 
numbers of children and 
have staff / child ratios we 
must adhere to.  

iGOSH Contact: 

Katrina Ponte  

0447 661 555 or 

85225740 Opt #3 
katrinap@ilsg.sa.edu.au  
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CURRICULUM NEWS 

Foundation 
Our Foundation classes celebrated Book Week with some art activities.  They created some 
snail art works based on the book “Snail and Turtle are friends” by  Stephen Michael King. 
 

Year 1 UOI 
Our Year 1 class have been inquiring into objects and materials. 
Central Idea - We understand more about materials by exploring them 
Lines of Inquiry: 
• The characteristics of materials 
• How materials change 
• How and why different materials are used 
Last week they experimented with floating and sinking.  They created boats from different 
materials and tested their creations. 
 

Year 2 
Year 2 have been inquiring into measurement. They have been investigating 2D and 3D 
shapes and how we can accurately measure the area and perimeter of a 2D shape using an 
informal measurement of choice. We made predictions and tested our thinking. 

Year 3 UOI 
Our Year 3 students have been working on a unit about time and looking at how our lives are 
organised around time. 
Central Idea - Our lives are shaped by our understanding of time 
Lines of Inquiry: 
• How the movement of the earth affects time 
• Different perspectives on understanding and measuring time 
• Time and human activity 
This week we looked at how a year is determined by the earth’s orbit of the sun.  We 
modelled how the earth’s orbit of the sun compares to the orbits of other planets and 
compared a year on earth to a year on other planets. 

 

COLOUR EXPLOSION 
FUNDRAISING TALLY 
We are having our Colour Explosion 
fun run on  Friday Sept 17. So far we 
have raised over $1000.  We have 
chosen the GO GREEN option where 
this money will help fund our new 
nature play area and also a local bio 
diversity hot spot. Goodluck to all the 
houses as they raise funds for this 
terrific cause. 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

Gawler Centrals Cricket Club - GCCC are now taking  player registrations for the upcoming  
season in U11, U13 and U15 junior teams. Online registrations  at - playcricket.com.au or 
contact Brad Hunt on 0437230718. Flyers are available with further information from the front 
office. 
 

Gawler Little Athletic Club - Gawler Little Athletics Club are open for registrations for - Tiny 
Tots program for 3 to 5 year olds and an athletics program for Under 7’s through to Under 
17’s. Contact -Mike Glanville - President, Gawler Little Athletics Centre, ph 0417 838 953 or 
email gaw@salaa.org.au 
 

Gawler and Districts Netball Club - GDNA have opened their registrations for the 2021-2022 
season, ph 0438 801 557 or email—secretary@gawlernetbll.com.au  for further information. 
 

Girl Power Workshops with Andrea White “Together we make a Difference”  Tuesday 6 July 
(school holidays), $60  www.togetherwemakeadifference.com.au/girlpowerenrolment  

ILSG SPORT STAR PADLET – Paxton (Year 4) 
A new addition to our school newsletter is a sports segment 
on a chosen student and their recent sporting achievement.  

Our first feature is on our champion rollerblader Paxton in    
Year 4 Jones. 

Paxton has been rollerblading since the age of 2. He has not 
only competed in blading comps in Adelaide, but in  Brisbane, 
Byron Bay and International online competitions where  he 
has been incredibly successful each time. 

 

Learn more about Paxton’s 
amazing story by scanning the  
QR code which will take you 
to a password protected 
Padlet.  Password is:  ilsg 

                   FRIDAY FUNNY 

Why do Cows really love to do Math,  

 because they like Cowwwwwnting!!     Luke (3MS) 

http://www.togetherwemakeadifference.com.au/girlpowerenrolment
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GETTING TO KNOW OUR  STAFF 

This week we meet “Mrs Altus” from Year 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  ????? AFL FOOTY QUIZ ?????  

1. Who won the Brownlow medal in 2020? 

2. Which teams played in the 2018 Grand Final? 

3. What colours are the Adelaide Crows team? 

4. What is the mascot of Port Adelaide Power? 

5. Which SANFL team did Mr Cochrane play for? 

Write your answers on a piece of paper and pop them into the entry box at the front office. 

Don’t forget to put your NAME, YEAR LEVEL AND CLASS on your entry. The first entry drawn 

out of the box with all 5 correct answers will win a prize!!!  ENTRIES CLOSE MONDAY 6th 

September at 9am.  

The winner will be announced in the Monday Minutes email and posted in the Immanuel 

Insights Newsletter.                              DISNEY QUIZ WINNER : INDIE ARGENT (5T) 

QUIZ SPONSERED BY - SUBWAY (Gawler, Murray St) 
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UNIFORM SHOP  

Opening times: 

Monday: 8.30am - 9.15am  

Friday: 3.00pm - 3.45pm 

If you are unable to make 
these times,  please see 
the office staff and we can 
help you accordingly.  

Uniforms can be paid for 
over the phone and sent 
home in the message 
trays. 

 

 

SECOND HAND 

            UNIFORM STALL 

Opening times: 

Monday: 3.10pm -3.40pm 

Wednesday:                  
 8.45am - 9.15am  

 

 

 

 

 FROM THE OFFICE 

PUPIL FREE DAY 
FRIDAY 3 SEPT- iGosh will be 
available, please register with 
Katrina Ponte to use this service 
 
WORSHIP & PRAISE 
Friday  3 September 
Pupil Free day - No W&P 
 
ASSEMBLY Term 3 
Monday 6 September  
Hosted by Foundation classes 
2.45pm in Taikondi 
 
 
*UNFORTUNATELY PARENTS ARE 

UNABLE TO ATTEND DUE TO COVID 

RESTRICTIONS UNTIL FURTHER 

NOTICE, A VIDEO LINK WILL BE 

EMAILED HOME 

 

**WHEN ENTERING SCHOOL 

GROUNDS, PLEASE REMEMBER 

TO WEAR A MASK AND CHECK 

IN VIA QR CODE AT THE GATES 

OR MANUAL SIGN IN AT FRONT 

OFFICE** 

COLOUR EXPLOSION FUN RUN 

Friday 17th September. 
Fundraising information has 
been sent out  and fundraising 
donations can be raised online 
at plantadifference.com.au  
 
MAYORS CHRISTMAS CARD 
COMPETITION – 2021 
Entry forms were sent home on 
Wednesday. Bring your 
completed Christmas card 
drawings to the Front office to 
submit into the competition. 
Entries close 24 September 
 
SUBWAY 
Orders due in by 3:30pm   
Wednesdays for lunch Friday. 
Please separate into individual 
envelopes  with correct money 
 
BOOK CLUB 
Orders due back by Thursday 
2nd September  
 
JUNIOR YOUTH/RHYTHM KIDS 
Unfortunately these groups are 
suspended until further notice 
 
 
 

Places still available in 2022 

in various year levels 


